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A comprehensive summary of ASX's views on crypto-currency activity can be found in ASX's Listed@ASX Compliance 

Update dated 1 August 2019, available on line at: 

https://www.asx.com.au/resources/newsletters/listed at asx/listed-at-asx-20190801 0619.html 

This update contains quotes from some overseas regulatory authorities (including the UK Financial Conduct Authority 

and the US Commodity Futures Trading Commission) estimating that up to 80% of ICOs (initial coin offerings) could be 

scams or fraudulent. 

ASX has worked, and will continue to work, closely with ASIC to ensure the Australian financial system is well protected. 
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